
Returning Student Enrollment
Enrollment periods are scheduled each spring when returning students can enroll by classification. Upperclassmen receive priority and enroll first, followed
by sophomores and then freshmen. These enrollment period dates are published in the Academic Calendar.

It is important that students—especially juniors and returning seniors—enroll during the dates set aside for their class. Students who neglect to register
during the enrollment period risk losing their seats in classes they may be required to take in order to graduate on schedule. Students who fail to enroll
during their appointed enrollment period cannot be guaranteed a seat in courses filled by students who met enrollment deadlines.

Students with outstanding balances in excess of $1,500 will not be allowed to enroll for the following semester. Past due balances may result in dismissal
from the college and may be placed for collection.
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